COUNSELLING PSYCHOLOGY

Our membership was 109 non-student and 56 students as of March (more members have
joined since this date). During the past year we were able to send out two Newsletters to our
members. Our second Newsletter included an Ethics Section on the topic of “Authorship Credit
and Ordering” and we hope to include future papers on current ethical concerns. The second
Newsletter included a survey requesting information on our members employment setting, pop-
ulations they work with, organizations they belong to, and types of participation in CPA confer-
ences. We asked members what topics they would like to see offered at the CPA conference.
We also asked members to identify ethical situations that we can respond to in future
Newsletters. So far we have a 50% return rate for the questionnaires. At CPA this year we
have a variety of workshops, theory review papers, and posters to be presented. We also have
a symposium titled “Coping and Help-Seeking Among Victimized Women”. For the first time,
we will be having a Distinguished Member Award to be presented at the Business Meeting. We
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also continue to support students by awarding two thesis/dissertation poster/presentation
awards and two awards for 30 page theses submitted prior to the conference. We plan to have
a student luncheon this year as well as a social event for all members.

Colleen Haney, Chair



